NeASFAA Associate Sector Annual Report
For March 31, 2017 Business Meeting

Sector Membership/Involvement
· The Associate sector: 
· Lost three members since last year: Nelnet, U-fi and Association of Independent Colleges & Universities.
· Gained Tuition Exchange and College Ave Student Loans. 
· This leaves our current sector membership at 14 members.

· Four sector members are exhibiting at the conference this year compared to five last year.  

Sector Rep Activities
In addition to attending the board meetings, I specifically took part in the following.  
· In conjunction with Corporate Development Committee (CDC), we proposed a couple philanthropy project options to the board. 
· Assisted CDC regarding exhibitors at this year’s conference.  
· In early winter I reached out to potential Associate Sector members. Interest was expressed by two and we had one join NeASFAA. 
· We will have our sector meeting during the current conference.  I will bring forth anything new during the business meeting that is shared by sector members during that meeting. 

This completes year one of my two-year term as the Associate Sector Rep.  I look forward to another year of representing the sector. 

Kent Wolfe
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